
 

 

PCMG Weekly Digest

PCMG 2025 Board Induction

 
Dear Master Gardener,

I hope you all have stayed safe and warm this past week. I spent
most of the week at home wrapped up in blankets and was able to
finish reading my book. Looking at the weather we will be back into
the 70s next week so back to gardening and yard work.

The travel committee has been working hard to plan an upcoming
trip to the Louisiana Nursery Festival that will take place a month
from today. Be sure to check out their flyer down below for more
information!

New Master Gardeners your name tags were going to be available

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=6c8e587e-b816-4d71-b779-5fcbb1f5028c


at the meeting Tuesday but since it was canceled you can go pick
them up at the county office or you can wait until the March
meeting.

Its time to pay dues! As always dues are $20 now, if you pay after
April 30th then it will be $30 dollars. A link to pay your dues online
will be at the end of the digest. You can also pay with cash or check
at the meeting next week.

The directory is about to be sent to get printed for the year. The
board is providing a free directory to all lifetime members and
members who have paid their dues.

Master gardeners if you know of a master gardener going through a
tough time due to a loss of a family member or they themselves has
passed, please contact the Sunshine Committee. Arline Jackson
heads that committee and makes sure that the master gardeners
are there to support our members and their families during their
times of need.

Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach out if you
have any questions or concerns.

Happy Gardening,
Derek Reed

Time to pay dues
ON-TIME DUES AMOUNT:

$20 (Jan. 1st - April 30th)

PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT:
$30 (After April 1st)

Click here to
Pay

January Meeting
Recording

https://uada.formstack.com/forms/pulaski_mg_dues
https://armgs.org/january-member-meeting-video/


The Magnolia Chronicle is looking for volunteers. If you have experience in
writing, editing, or just have a passion for news, please contact Sally Wyatt at
smwyatt214@gmail.com or 707 486-7327
 

Magnolia Chronicle

 

https://armgs.org/september-october-2024/




The February 18th on has been rescheduled I will let you know when the new date will be.



Click Here to
Register

https://uada.formstack.com/forms/prepare_for_gardening


 



 





Online registration is not available yet but is coming soon!
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